COMMANDING OFFICER’S
POLICY ON READINESS

MCO 1754.9B states the purpose of the Unit, Personal, and Family Readmess
Program (UPFRP) is to support Marine Corps units and family readiness by
providing a link between commanders, Marines, Sailors, Civilians, Contractors, and
family members. The UPFRP enables unit members and their family members to
navigate the challenges of daily life, in the context of military service, enabling
commanders to focus on creating ready units.

The UPFRP equips personnel and their families with the knowledge and tools
necessary to successfully meet the challenges of the unit’s mission. It is an essential
element to build resiliency and morale, while enabling an increase in overall unit
readiness. It leverages communication, resource support, and volunteer management
to create a program that supports all Marines, Sailors, Civilians, and Contractors of
Security Battalion; whether married or single.

The Family Readiness Command Team (FRCT) will remain committed to
ensuring the successful execution of the UPFRP. Senior enlisted leaders, Single
Marine Program representatives, and other volunteers will ensure the UPFRP
accounts for the concerns of our married and single members. The inclusion of input
from our Civilians and Contractors will enable us to incorporate the interests of the
other half of Security Battalion’s personnel, when applicable.

The establishment of a comprehensive UPFRP is essential to sustain the force.
One of the most critical elements for a successful program is participation. Members
of the battalion are expected to actively take part in the program and its initiatives,
in order to ensure its applicability to all personnel. Maintaining an up-to-date and
inclusive UPFRP will ensure Security Battalion maintains a ready force that is
capable of meeting all mission requirements at a moment’s notice.
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